
From: David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cc: Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, Dave Byron <DByron@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: PRR - Dec. 2014 - Completed IAs
Date: Thu, 08 Jan 2015 08:06:15 -0500

The attached document is the only internal affairs investigation completed within the Department of 
Public Protection during the month of December 2014.

Regards,

(Correctional Officer Jared Gourley- DUI)

David Vanis, Captain
Volusia County Department of Public Protection 
Internal Affairs
125 W. New York Avenue, Suite 183
Deland, FL, 32720
Office: (386)740-5120 ext 12595
dvanis@volusia.org


